
Keep a safe distance

between yourself and

others.

The CDC is recommending

at least 6 feet in public

areas. 

Avoid shaking hands as a

social greeting. #SafeDistance

TO OUR CUSTOMERS:
To ensure everyone’s safety

we are routinely cleaning

and sanitizing our facilities.

For more information visit: 

 coronavirus.health.ok.gov


